
What can you expect when you come back to the Seniors’ Activity Centre   

• All participants and staff will be required to wear a non-medical mask unless due to health 

conditions they are not able to. For fitness programs, you will not be required to wear a mask 

once the class has commenced.  

• Reduced program sizes to ensure at a minimum, a 2-metre distance between participants.  

• Participants are encouraged to wait either in a vehicle or physically distanced outside before 

their activity. Wearing a face covering is highly recommended for those waiting in line to enter 

the facility. 

• Individuals must follow the orange lines along the pathway when entering the Centre.  

• We’ve staggered program times to allow for an uncongested entrance to the facility and 

Reception Desk. You may have to wait outside for a few minutes, so please dress accordingly.  

• You will only be able to enter 5 – 10 minutes prior to the start of the program and are asked 

to leave immediately following the program.  

• Inside the Centre floor markings, such as signage and indicators will be used to visualize 

boundaries and to encourage physical distancing.  

• Participants are asked to arrive prepared and in appropriate attire to begin their activity and 

limit exposure to others in common areas, such as restrooms.  

• Hand sanitizer is located at Centre program room entrances and exits. Participants are 

encouraged to use these stations.  

• Once your program ends, you will be asked to leave through the exit doors within the room 

your program is held in (unless otherwise noted.)  

• No sharing of program equipment. Please bring your own mat for fitness programs if 

required.  

• Debit or credit is the preferred method of payment for in person transactions at this time.  

• Coffee/tea and meal service will not be offered until further notice. The cafeteria will remain 

closed.  

• The lounge is closed. We are not accepting any book or puzzle donations or are able to loan 

these items out.  



• All hallway furniture has been removed. There is no seating and/or waiting areas available at 

this time.  

• Restroom capacity – Main level - 2 individuals at one time, Lower level – 1 individual at one 

time.  

• Enhanced cleaning protocols will be followed. Program equipment and rooms will be cleaned 

and sanitized after each use  

• All staff will have been trained on updated standard operating procedures that relate to 

COVID-19, the new work environment and protection of staff and participants.  

• At this time, the town will not be renting out any rooms at the Centre, to help minimize the 

spread of COVID-19.  


